
SAFETY MEMO

To : Safety Department

Date : 20th August 2024

Reference : GAM-SMS/COM/24/018-M

Subject : Current Situation Of The Monkey Pox (Mpox) Case

1. Due to the recent increasing number of cases regarding Monkey Pox (Mpox) in the African
region, this memo is a reminder to all staff as a safety measure to take precautions actions to
avoid from this infection. However, in Malaysia a report by Ministry of Health, no new Mpox
cases have been reported so far as the last cases was on November 2023.

2. Mpox is an infection caused by the Mpox virus, a species under the genus Orthopoxvirus.
Infection can occur from person to person through close direct contact with rashes or blisters on
the skin of individuals with symptoms and signs of Mpox infection. Infection can also occur
through exposure to respiratory fluids during intimate contact.

3. The ministry also announced that all travellers with reported Mpox cases need to monitor their
own health status daily, including symptoms of Mpox infection for 21 days from their arrival
date in Malaysia, while those who have symptoms like rashes need to undergo a check at nearby
health facilities immediately and avoid contact with other people to avoid spreading the disease.

4. This memo also will provide the staff with information of what are the signs and symptoms of
Mpox infection. All employees are responsible to have the awareness of this matter in order to
prevent the infection from spreading. Please find the attached appendices for your kind
reference.

Thank you.

Wan Izahan Zameree Ishak
Safety Manager

C.C – Managing Director
Executive Director/ HRA
Manager Chief Operation Office
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